December update
Dear parents,
My apologies for sending so many letters this month…. There just seems to be so much happening!

Tuesday 13th:
PT class: children are walking to the Ardhowen café for their Christmas treat. If you are joining us please come to the front door of the school at 9.45am.
Wednesday 14th:
FT class Christmas dinner
Thursday 15th:
Big Bedtime Read event: please come to school with your child at 6.30pm. This event will be finished by 7.30pm
If you wish you can return your book bags on this night, if not, please return by Friday 16th.
Wednesday 21st: 
Christmas party with the magician. All children must be collected by 11.45 am on this day
National Trust Passes:
We receive funding from the DE extended schools project along with Holy Trinity PS and Jones Memorial PS. This allows us to purchase family passes for three local National Trust properties. The teacher will issue you with your pass over the next few days and we would encourage you to use this to get out and about with your family in the months to come. 
Christmas Donations:
Thank you so much for your generosity to our chosen charities this Christmas. Any final donations are welcome this week and we will let you know our final total raised before the Christmas break.

Wishing you all a happy, safe and fun filled Christmas!
Mrs Phair and all the staff at Enniskillen Nursery School
